



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Friday 29th November 2024

St Michael's School Council Launch Christmas Card Exchange



Dear Parents/Carers,

The School Council are excited to announce our annual Christmas Card Exchange. This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to share the joy of the season with their classmates.

Children can participate by bringing in their Christmas cards to school between 2nd December and
17th December. Children will need to put the child's first name and year group on the front of the envelope. Children can drop their cards in the post box located at the top of the ramp. The School Council will then distribute these cards to other children in the school, spreading some festive cheer.

We hope this simple gesture will bring a smile to everyone's face and contribute to the festive spirit of the season.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Santa's Little Helpers (The School Council)























